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Heller Statement on Three-Year Anniversary of Stimulus
(Washington, D.C.) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the three-year anniversary of the stimulus bill, which was signed into law February 17, 2009. The stimulus bill cost American taxpayers more than one trillion dollars.
“Three years after the trillion dollar stimulus became law, Nevadans are still struggling and our nation’s economy is still anemic. Despite promises claiming the stimulus would provide an ‘immediate jolt’ to our economy and unemployment would not rise above eight percent, too many Nevadans are out of work, underemployed or have given up looking for a job. Clearly big government and massive debt have not been the answer. It is time for Washington to focus on a pro-growth economic plan that puts our faith in the American people and not the federal government,” said Senator Dean Heller.
Currently there are more than 166,000 Nevadans out of work and Nevada’s unemployment remains well above the national average at 12.6 percent.
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